
 

Sands RV Men's Golf Club 

December 5, 2023  

General Meeting 
1. The meeting was called to order by Ralph Johnson at 9:00 am with 34 
members present. 

2. Welcome and introductions: 

Greg Little - President (absent) 

Ralph Johnson - Vice President 

Glenn Harrison - Secretary 

Scott Perry - Treasurer 

Jerry Fletcher - Handicaps Chair 

Lorne Willison - Rules Chair 

Larry Pedersen - Tournament Chair 

Wally Holstad - Mem's day coordinator 

3. Intrduction of new members (and any old members who need to be 
recognized). 

Chester Brown, Tom Peters, Doug Bradshaw, Ross Anderson 

4. Motion to accept the minutes of the November 7 2023, meeting made by 
Clem Zajic, seconded by Ernie Ostash. 

5.Reports: 

Scott Perry - Treasurer: We have a balance of $5151.48 and we have 95 
members. 



Larry Pedersen - Tournament Chair: The first tournament of the year, will 
be the men's invitational to the ladies on December 12, 2023. There is a 
$6.00 entry fee. Larry handed out a volunteer sheet to pass around. We 
also need someone to run the putting contest. 

Larry will be away during the ECCY Tournament which is on January, 8, 9 
,and 10th. He needs someone to run it in his absense. Brian Sylvester has 
volunteered. 

Jerry Fletcher - Handicaps Chair: Members need 5 games played here to 
establish a handicap. 

There is no most improved golfer this month because of the late opening 
of the course. 

Lorne Willison - Rules Chair: Winter rules are still in effect. Please fill in 
any divots you find on the course, and fix ball marks on the greens. 

Wally Holstad - Men's day chair: There will be a change to the sign up 
sheets. there will be early, anytime, and late start times. 

 The Americans are in need of volunteers for the CANAM tournament on 
February 23, 2024. The americans are the host team this year. 

Wally will be reviewing the fed-ex cup program. 

6. Old business: Hole-in-one insursurance. The executive is not interested 
in running this. If there is a memmber who wants to take this up that is ok. 

7. New Business: It is suggested that matts be used on the driving range. 
Suggestion will be forwarded to Stacey. 

Ron Shade reports the golf cart parade made $6191.00 for Food Now. Also 
lots of non-perishable food was donated. It is suggested that we inform 
Stacey of this. Because we are the largest donors to Food Now in Desert 
Hot Springs. 

Ross Anderson is wanting to start up a men's reading club and is asking 
around for members. 

8. Thank you to Ralph Johnson for the coffee and doughnuts. 



9. Motion to adjorn made by Ed Russel, seconded by Bill Gundry. 

 


